
A Child’s Christmas 2015 
 Christmas Card Competition  

 
We are delighted that once again we will be running our Christmas card competition with the winning design 
used for the electronic card that is sent to hundreds of businesses, organisations and individuals in the 
District.  
This competition is open to all schools in the Bradford District. Pupils are asked to represent the theme of A 
Child’s Christmas  in Photography, Drawing, Painting or Collage suitable for publishing as a Christmas card.  
Judges are looking for an image only, text will be added later.  
 
Judges will be looking for imaginative and eye catching designs which interpret the theme of A Child’s 
Christmas which will represent what this special time of year means to children. This could be a winter 
landscape of our area, a portrait with a festive scene, a still life with a festive theme or something of the 
pupils’ own imagining!  
 
Two different winners will be chosen to be made into the official electronic card for: 
Strategic Director of Children’s Services  
Lord Mayor  
 
This will be across the age ranges but one runner up will be awarded in each age range:  
 
Primary Key stage 1 and foundation  
Primary Key stage 2  
Secondary school  
Special school  
 
The winner and each runner up will receive a prize and certificate.   
 
We hope the Winners and runners up will join us at the Christmas Festival in Bradford Cathedral on  
15 December 2015 where they will be presented with their certificate and prize after an evening of festive 
entertainment.  
 
Could we ask that all designs - photography, drawing, painting or collage have the following printed clearly in 
block capitals on the back: 
Pupil Name  
Year Group  
Key Stage: Foundation & Key Stage 1, Key Stage 2, Secondary School Age  
School  
Staff Contact Name and email address  
 
Entries should be sent in a sealed package to Future House marked for the attention of: 
 
Tony Bullock, Visual Arts Coordinator, Music and Arts Service  
 
TO KEEP YOUR SCHOOL COST DOWN PLEASE USE INTERNAL POST SYSTEM  
 
Below is the schedule of key dates:  
 
Wednesday 21 October 2015: All Entries must be received  
 
Week beginning 16 November 2015: Winners and runners up informed  
 
Tuesday 15 December 2015:  Presentation as part of the Christmas festival  
 
Any enquires on this matter or any other visual or performing arts matter should be directed to Tony Bullock 
Contactable via phone on 01274 385551 or via email on  
anthony.bullock@bradford.gov.uk  
 

We look forward to receiving your entries 


